
From: Bill Becker
Subject: FW: Request Merging of Acquisition Proposals: HA-3 AND PA-1
Date: Tuesday, October 15, 2013 11:23:26 AM
Attachments: hartwell.vermillion wma sna.rivers,pat.SIGNED.10112013.pdf

Members:

The attached letter is from Tom Landwehr, DNR Commissioner, to Chair Hartwell regarding the
Vermillion project.  The DNR is requesting that the Council combine the recommended
appropriation for Vermillion with the recommendation for WMA and SNA acquisition.  If this
request is agreed to we could write the appropriation language to specify a minimum amount ,
$4.250 million, of the available combined funding, $8.145 million, be directed to the 7-county
metro area to maintain the geographic balance of the overall Council recommendations. 

There are two reasons to combine the appropriations.  The recommendation for the Vermillion
acquisition is $1,750,000 short of the amount required to complete the planned acquisition.  If DNR
fails to obtain the $1,750,000 to complete the purchase a standalone Vermillion appropriation
could sit unused until the legislature provides more money or the appropriation is cancelled an re-
appropriated.  A combined appropriation makes the funding available for alternative parcels if the
planned acquisition isn’t possible.  Also, each appropriation requires an Accomplishment Plan that
needs to be prepared and tracked.  It is questionable whether a single parcel acquisition, no matter
the price, warrants its own accomplishment plan if there is an ongoing program in which to list the
parcel and track the purchase. 

Bill

 

From: Suckow, Joyce L (DNR) [mailto:joyce.suckow@state.mn.us] 
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2013 3:15 PM
To: hartwell@bellcomb.com
Cc: Bill Becker; Boggess, Ed (DNR); Rivers, Pat (DNR); Wilson, Grant (DNR)
Subject: Request Merging of Acquisition Proposals: HA-3 AND PA-1
 

October 11, 2013
 
 
Mr. David Hartwell, Chair
Lessard-Sams Outdoor Heritage Council
95 State Office Building
Saint Paul, Minnesota  55155
hartwell@bellcomb.com
 
Dear Chair Hartwell:
 
Please see attached copy; the original will arrive via interoffice mail.
 
 
--Joyce
 
Joyce Suckow, Executive Assistant/Office Manager
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Division of Fish and Wildlife
 

For:        Tom Landwehr, Commissioner
Minnesota Department of Natural Resources
DNR Building - 500 Lafayette Road
Saint Paul, Minnesota  55155-4037
651-259-5022

 
 
c Mr. Bill  Becker, Executive Director, Lessard-Sams Outdoor Heritage Council; Bill.Becker@lsohc.leg.mn
   Mr. Edward K. Boggess, Director, Division of Fish and Wildlife, MN DNR
   Mr. Pat Rivers, FAW Land Acquisition Consultant,
   Mr. Grant Wilson, FAW Policy Planning Coordinator/Liaison to Lessard-Sams Outdoor Heritage Council
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